
 
 

Recommendation No. 1 
 

October 25, 1994 
 

 
ISPR of Technical Documents 

 
 
The SRS Citizens Advisory Board recognizes the value of independent technical review of 
documents as a means of improving their quality and credibility. We recommend that significant 
environmental documents produced by SRS, such as the Site's annual Environmental Monitoring 
Report, receive an appropriate level of independent technical review before being published as 
final. In this regard, the independent review of the Environmental Monitoring Report provided by 
the Site's Environmental Advisory Committee should continue. To permit DOE to claim 
satisfactory independent technical review, the independent technical review panels should 
formally state their approval to publish the documents as final.  
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